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Dear XXXX, 
 
On behalf of the organising committee for this conference we are contacting you to advise 
that, following a peer review process, your proposal has not been accepted for inclusion in 
the program.  
 
We were pleased with the level of interest in the program and the number and quality of 
proposals submitted. The overall standard of proposals was very high.  The proposals were 
assessed using these criteria: 
 

 Relevance to the themes of the conference program  
 Clarity, coherence and organization of the proposal  
 Professional merit of the topic proposed 
 Originality and innovation of the topic 
 Additionally we sought a good geographical spread of presenters 

 
Thank you again for your interest in the conference program and for your proposal.  We are 
sorry that we were not able to accept your proposal. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions and/or comments. 
 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
Ewa Stenberg 
ewa.stenberg@mah.se 
 
Satellite conference coordinator 
 


